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Dear parent/ carer, 

 

SHINE radio broadcasts 

 

Before half term, the children wrote and recorded sports commentaries using the Pakeman radio station. I 

was really impressed with the quality of these. We look forward to hearing the children develop these in the 

coming weeks. Thanks to Colleen for leading this. 

 

 

This week 

 

Fencing has been a part of the Olympics since the first modern 

Games in 1896. This Saturday, the children will have a chance to 

try out this exciting sport. Please make sure that your child 

comes dressed wearing comfortable clothing, with their legs 

covered (i.e. trousers or leggings). They will not be able to 

take part if they are wearing shorts or skirts.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

This week is National Volunteers’ Week. I’d like to take this opportunity to thank Clément, who volunteers 

with us here at SHINE. We appreciate his enthusiasm, sense of fun and the support he gives to the children 

and staff. Clément is an inspiration to us all; he recently completed the Three Peaks Challenge, climbing 

Scafell Pike, Ben Nevis and Snowdon in less than 24 hours! 

 

 

Reminders 

 

I am currently reviewing places at SHINE. We expect children to attend every week and to arrive at 9.45am. 

If your child is unable to attend one week, please call on 0207 6072575 to let us know why. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


